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June 2007
Dear Praﬁring Friend,

Thank you for standing with us for another month. This has been a wonderful year in the service of the
Lord. Since our last letter to you we have been in conferences in North Carolina, Tennessee and Florida.
We cannot express our gratitude sufficiently for your kindness to pray for us. The Lord has blessed in the
meetings as well as journey mercies.

In a few days we will meet with the World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission family in Edinburg, Vir-
ginia, for our annual Family Fellowship Week. It is always a blessing to get together with these folks that
we work so closely with, but seldom get to see. Pray with us that the Lord will bless each speaker to the
benefit and blessing of the mission family.

I will be traveling alone next month. My mom will spend the month with us in Kings Mountain. This
means that Darleen will stay home for the entire month. I will be home a few days, and I look forward to
spending some time with my mom. So many of you prayed for her over the last several months because of
her physical problems. I want you to know that she is doing very well. It indeed has to be an answer to
prayer. Thank you for your continuing concern for her needs.

The mission is doing wonderfully. Brother O’Malley has served as the General Director for a full year
now, and we are blessed under his leadership with the mission work. Please continue to pray for him as he

takes the mission forward.

Darleen and I pray that the Lord will give you a blessed month in the service of our Lord.

In His Service,

Cafl =,

Danny A. Whetstone



